
Dear Parents,
As we start this unique journey in preparation for First Eucharist, I would like to take this opportunity to say that I am looking forward to preparing your children (with your help) for this very special event in their lives. Below starts the first of the communication I will have with you. 
· The following is a number of important dates for your diary!

· Enrolment Ceremony: Sunday 25th October @ 11.30am in St. Therese’s Church Ballintogher. 
· Communion Talk for Parents: Wednesday 2nd March @ 8pm Ballingar Hall 
· First Confession:  Monday 7th  March in St. Therese’s Church @ 7pm 

· First Holy Communion: Saturday 30th  April in St. Therese’s Church @11am

· Please complete the Enrolment Certificate attached if you wish your child to take part in the First Confession and First Communion preparation. 

· Please note for the Enrolment Ceremony all three schools of the parish will be together.  One parent from the Ballintogher Communion class is needed to read a reflection after Communion. If you would like to partake, I would be very grateful if you put a note in your child’s journal.  Should there be more than one volunteer I will put names together and pick one. 
·  Could you please send your childs baptismal candle (labelled with their name) into school as soon as possible. They will be needed for the Enrolment Ceremony. All candles will be kept safe and returned after. Please note they will be needed again for First Communion. 
· If your child has not being baptised in this parish a photocopy of their baptismal certificate is needed. Please send it in as soon as you can. 

Should you have any queries about your child and their First Holy Communion please feel free to contact me at any stage. 
I look forward to working with you all, throughout the year. 

Thanking you,
Annette Mc Hugh
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